
Keeping Children Safe 

 

Our Safeguarding Team: 

 

Ms Jansen – Deputy 
Headteacher SENCO 
(Designated Safeguarding Lead 
-DSL) 

 

Mrs Nash (Deputy DSL) 

 

Mr Charlesworth – 
Headteacher (Alternative 
DSL) 

 

Mrs Banks - Internet Safety 

 

Click here to link to: Keeping Children Safe in Education Policy 

Click here to link to: Children and Families Hub 

 

Parents and carers have the main responsibility for safeguarding and promoting their child’s 

welfare. 

We recognise the importance of working in partnership with parents and carers to ensure 

the welfare and safety of pupils.  

The school has a statutory role in safeguarding and promoting the welfare of pupils, including 

the responsibility to refer concerns where necessary.  

If you wish to discuss any concerns, please contact a member of the safeguarding team or 

the class teacher.  

If your concerns are out of hours, please either refer directly to the Children and Families 

Hub, email childrenandfamilieshub@gov.je , or call +44 (0) 1534 519000. Lines are open 

between 8.30am and 5pm, Monday to Thursday and between 8.30am and 4.30pm on Friday 

(excluding bank holidays) 

If a child is at immediate risk, call the Police on 999 

 

 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Education/P%20Keeping%20Children%20Safe%20in%20Education%2020241007DP.pdf
https://www.gov.je/Caring/ChildrenAndFamiliesHub/Pages/ChildrenAndFamiliesHubHomepage.aspx
https://www.gov.je/Caring/ChildrenAndFamiliesHub/Pages/ChildrenAndFamiliesHubHomepage.aspx
https://www.gov.je/Caring/ChildrenAndFamiliesHub/Pages/ChildrenAndFamiliesHubHomepage.aspx
mailto:childrenandfamilieshub@gov.je
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